
 

 

 

 

Update: North West Golden Leopard Resorts 
 

As previously reported, officials at the institution are faced with deductions made from their salaries, 

whereby the employer failed to pay these monies over to the third parties. Based on this, the MEC invited 

PSA and another union to a meeting to discuss and decide on the way forward. 

 

It was reported that an amount of R8 million was deducted from members but not paid over to their 

pension fund. Furthermore, insurance and other deductions made amount to R1.9 million. These 

deductions were made for 17 months. This resulted in the PSA taking legal action against the employer, 

forcing the employer to pay over these deductions, which is still in process. 

 

After extensive deliberations on the subject, the MEC instructed management to finalise and provide her 

with a comprehensive report by 22 April 2024. She promised that the amounts will be paid over, but 

followed by an extensive investigation to determine why the money is running short at the resorts. The 

MEC finally committed to providing labour with a response on 22 April 2024. 

 

Members will be informed of developments and are welcome to contact the PSA Provincial Office for any 

further clarity. 
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